
Dear Families, 
 
 Spring has sprung and we are nearing the end of the 
school year! We are trying to absorb every moment of 
nice weather and have been trying to spend more time 
outdoors. 
 
 6th graders are busy writing their graduation 
speeches, reviewing math and geometry concepts and 
preparing to share their yearlong island projects at their 
graduation later this month on May 30th at 10am.  
 
 5th and 4th years are finishing up some big writing 
work as they complete their summaries of the Odyssey 
and Gilgamesh.  
 
 3rd years are beginning to join our classroom for 
work time to work on their own assignments and prepare 
for their transition to upper elementary next year. 
 
 
**Please help your child be aware of the weather and 
what they need: water bottles, hats, sunscreen, etc… so 
that they can enjoy recess time. 
 

Summer birthdays to celebrate this month: 
 

Jacob Anderson June 2nd 
Preston Hansen August 1st 
Koa Iupati     August 4th 
Kellen Watts  August 7th 

Sophia Aella  August 16th 
 

 

All School Bulletin 
 

Monday, May 15th 
Spring Show-5pm—
Elementary Playground  
 
Tuesday, May 30th 
6th Grade Graduation– 10am 
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